Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 12:08 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Thankyou

From: BARB HEINTZ <babs75home@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 12:02 PM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Thankyou

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. BO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

I would like to thank the city counsel for putting the Riverside Venue project on hold.I also appreciate the members who
responded to my last letter.Since then, | have talked to many city residents who are also opposed to this becoming a
venue, that would exclude the general public or visitors to LaCrosse.The building would be a wonderful place for
perhaps an art gallery, (such as the one on Main Street, where passengers from the big boats often go), a coffee or ice
cream shop which could be enjoyed by all, and benefit businesses in our own community.We see the segways there
often and this would be a great place for that as a starting point as well as canoe or kayak rentals.This would be another
way to bring our community together, rather than for a Select Few.Barb Heintz Sent from my iPhone



